
 

 

 

 

        Friday, 22nd March 2024 
 
Re: Prom 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

We are writing to you to inform you about our plans for prom 2024. The Tudor Grange Academy 
Kingshurst prom is on Thursday 27th June 2024 at Hogarths, Solihull. This is an opportunity for students 
to see their friends and teachers before they embark on the next stage of their journey.  
 
We have made it very clear to students that the prom is a privilege with a lot of effort put in to ensure it 
is enjoyable and memorable for all, therefore it is by invitation only. There is a criteria for students to be 
invited to attend. Students must demonstrate positive behaviour and good attendance & punctuality in 
line with the Right Way. We will look at this information when deciding who is eligible to be invited. We 
are making this process transparent to students and parents to avoid any surprise or disappointment if a 
student does not get an invitation. Those who are eligible will then be able to purchase their prom tickets  
after Easter. If they are unable to purchase them, this means they have not met the criteria for an 

invitation. We have shared this previously in our December 2023 Prom update letter which can be found 
on the TGAK website, with a link to this below: 
https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/files/2024/01/Prom-letter-to-parents-2024-1.pdf#prom-
2024/   
 
Details of the prom: 
 
Venue:  Hogarths Solihull, Four Ashes Road, Dorridge, Solihull, West Midlands, B93 8QE, 01564 

779988, https://hogarths.co.uk/solihull/  
Time:  1900-2230 (Arrival to begin from 1830) 
Dress code:  Formal attire 
Cost:  £45 per ticket (This will be payable through Parent Pay) 

 
Further information about the venue and event: 

• No alcohol or prohibited items are allowed 

• Hogarths is a cashless venue 

• Entry only valid with fully paid prom ticket 
• Students are expected to stay within the boundaries of the venue (venue hall, corridor, 

reception, patio, terrace area, the stream area is off limits) and follow TGAK staff 

directions/instructions when/if required. 
 
 
We will also share an online survey with parents 4 weeks before the prom date to identify any 
dietary/other requirements that need to be communicated with the venue. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the academy.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
The Bronte College Team 
Tudor Grange Academy Kingshurst 


